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Dear Families, 
 
Welcome to our Centre! We hope you have enjoyed your start with us, and we look forward to 
getting to know you and your family. To assist us in ensuring that the introduction families have to 
early learning is a positive one we would value your feedback on your recent enrolment with our 
Centre. Your comments will assist our service to monitor and improve our enrolment process to 
ensure all new families feel comfortable. 
 
We would appreciate if you would take 5 minutes of your time to complete the following: 
 
On a scale of 1 – 5 (1 being poor, 5 being excellent) how would rate our service in the following 
areas: 
 
Orientation Process:     1 2 3 4 5 
 
Enrolment Pack / Enrolment Information:  1 2 3 4 5 
 
How did the Educators make you feel:  1 2 3 4 5 
 
 
What can we do to improve the enrolment process for our families: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How did you hear about our services?   
 
  Word of Mouth   Social Media (Facebook, Google)    Family / Friends  
 
   Educators    Signs (throughout Community)      Local Council    
 
      Other (Please provide details) ……………………………………………………………………………… 

   
 
 
Thank you for your time to complete this Parent Evaluation/Feedback form. 

 
 
 


